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I do not want to go back to having to wait in line to vote. It is very unfair to families 

and working people. I remember having to wait in line with three young children trying 

to keep them happy while standing in line. Since I worked the only time I could go to 

the poles was after work when everyone else was there thus having to wait in line in 

order to cast a vote. 

Thank you 

Sharrol Pyle  


